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13 June 2023 

 

 

Dear resident, 

I’m writing to invite your feedback on the draft Plan of Management for Elkington Park 
and Fitzroy Reserve. 

Having invested in the full heritage restoration of Dawn Fraser Baths, we want to protect 
and improve these parks.  

These are crucial open spaces for our community because they provide beautiful and 
valued space for community gatherings and recreation. 

Visitors and locals love to congregate for family reunions, weddings, and other 
celebrations in this breathtaking location with incredible views of Sydney Harbour. 

The Plan of Management and Master Plan will put an emphasis on modernising and 
improving the facilities while also making sure that this park continues to be unique in 
the Inner West. 

I encourage you to look at the Elkington Park and Fitzroy Reserve Plan of Management 
and Master Plan and have your say on the final draft. Please find detailed information on 
the reverse side. 

 

Cr Darcy Byrne 
Inner West Mayor
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Have Your Say 
Draft Plan of Management and Master Plan for Elkington Park  

and Fitzroy Reserve 
In August 2022 we consulted the community about this well-loved open space.  
This input informed the draft Plan of Management and Master Plan. We are now inviting you to 
provide your feedback on these drafts 

What are the key features in the Master Plan?  
• Elkington Park 

o Make rotunda accessible 
o Repurpose caretaker’s cottage for 

community use 
o Upgrade amenities block 
o New consolidated playground 

• Fitzroy Reserve 
o Upgrade picnic area 
o Improve accessible path to Dawn 

Fraser Baths 

 

 
There are two ways you can view the documents:  

1. In person at Council’s customer service centres in Ashfield and Leichhardt 
2. Online at yoursay.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/elkingtonpark 

 
How can I have my say?  

• In person on Saturday 24 June 2023 1.30 to 3.30pm at Elkington Park, 42 Glassop Street 
Balmain 

• Online at yoursay.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/elkingtonpark 
• Phone on 02 9392 5634 
• By mail addressed to Inner West Council, PO Box 14, Petersham 2049, ATTN Aaron 

Callaghan  
• Email your feedback to aaron.callaghan@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

Final day for feedback is 24 July 2022. 

Queries 
 Please contact Aaron Callaghan, Parks Planning and Ecology Manager by phone 02 9392 5634 
or email aaron.callaghan@innerwest.nsw.gov.au. 
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